
 

 
October 23, 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Greetings from Holy Child! 

The Roller Skating facility is being provided for your ward 

at NO EXTRA COST. 
 

Kindly send skates, knee pads and skating helmet along 

with your ward on every working Monday for the skating 

class in a separate bag w.e.f. Monday, October 28, 2024. 

 

Note: 

Make sure all the above things are labelled.   

 

 
Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  
 

 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
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